
Notice Regarding Drinking Water and Water Bottles

Charter School shall allow students, teachers, and staff to bring and carry water bottles. Water
bottles may be excluded from libraries, computer labs, science labs, and other places where it is
deemed dangerous to have drinking water. Charter School may develop additional policies
regarding the types of water bottles that may be carried.

Charter School adheres to all applicable requirements regarding placement and maintenance of
water bottle refilling stations [CF1] on campus.

Charter School shall encourage water consumption through promotional and educational
activities and signage that focus on the benefits of drinking water and highlight any water bottle
filling stations that are located on campus.

[CF1] Please note that pursuant to Ed Code section 38041(a), the requirement to have and maintain
water bottle filling stations only applies to new construction or modernization projects submitted
to the Division of the State Architect, three months after voters approve a statewide general obligation
bond that provides funds for school facilities for kindergarten or any of grades 1 to 12, inclusive, at a
statewide election occurring on or after November 1, 2022.


